MEMORANDUM

TO: All House Members

FROM: Representative Mark Mustio
DATE: May 13, 2011

RE: Co-Sponsorship of Legislation

In the near future I plan to introduce legislation to amend the Liquor Code. My
legislation will require prior approval by a majority of the House and Senate, as well as
the Governor’s signature for any price or fee increases that the PLCB intends to make.

If you wish to co-sponsor my legislation, please contact Joy McKee in my office
at jmckee@pahousegop.com.
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